Third grader Madilyn TeStroete had a Picnic with the Principal on
Tuesday, Oct. 22. Madi was so excited to tell Mrs. Yauck all about her
baby brother, Jase. She talked all about his milestones and how she

helped him learn to crawl. She said that she used one of his favorite toys
and coaxed him into coming to her to get it. Mrs. Yauck said that Madi
had such a big, beautiful smile on her face when she was talking about
him. When asked her if anything exciting was coming up in her life, she

said that she is looking forward to Halloween and dressing up. Madi told

Mrs. Yauck about a virtual reality game that she got to play at her

friend's house and how real it felt. She said that it is one of her
favorite things to play because it seems so real.




